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Abstract 

This project aims to support the development of rules, policies and international 
frameworks to trade greenhouse gas emissions in accordance with the Kyoto 
Protocol.  UNCTAD's contributions have aided in developing the size of the global 
market for credits from emission reduction projects to over US$1billion.  A 
significant success of the programme was the launch of the International Emissions 
Trading Association in June 1999.  This evaluation recommends that UNCTAD's 
carbon market programme should continue to focus on capacity building for the 
better integration of developing country participants into the world economy using 
the flexibility mechanisms of the Kyoto Protocol.  The report also urges UNCTAD 
to review its future role in assisting the development of the greenhouse gas market, 
in light of its diminishing visibility and scope due to resource constraints.   
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